During this time, your District and County Attorneys will
continue working to protect the county.

- In order to aid in that protection, due to Covid-19, the
offices will be closed to the public. If you need to
contact us please do so by phone @ 409-787-2988
(County Attorney), (409) 787-2901 (District Attorney) or
email @ ca(@co.sabine.tx.us (County Attorney),

da.dist] (@co.sabine.tx.us (District Attorney).




